
PRESS RELEASE 

City of Ottawa to Host Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at Allen Park 

Commissioner Marla Pearson is excited to invite you to a ribbon cutting ceremony for the newly 
renovated Allen Park on Thursday, October 17th, at 1:00 PM.  Join her in celebrating the 
completion of these fantastic improvements, partially funded by a $506,000 IDNR Open Space 
Land Acquisition and Development grant. 
 
The enhancements to Allen Park include: 

• An accessible sidewalk leading to the upper plateau, featuring a modern playground and 
hillside play area with a safe, poured-in-place surface for children of all abilities.  This area 
also includes a shelter, a bench swing with views of the Illinois River, and a stone council 
ring for relaxation and community gatherings. 

• A paved quarter-mile looped walking trail along the scenic banks of the Illinois River, 
prefect for leisurely walks and exercise. 

• Two designated gaming areas: one with four bag toss stations and another with two 
chess-checkers tables and two ping-pong tables, all designed to promote social 
interaction and recreation. 

• Beautiful native plantings 
 

“This is a wonderful opportunity for our community to come together and celebrate the 
enhancements to Allen Park,” said Commissioner Marla Pearson. “These improvements will 
enrich everyone’s experience in this beautiful park along the Illinois River”  
 
The ceremony will take place near the new playground at Allen Park.  Community members are 
encouraged to attend and explore the new features that will enhance the outdoor experience for 
families and individuals alike. 
 
Contact Information:   
Tami Koppen 
(815)-433-0161 ext. 240  
tkoppen@cityofottawa.org 
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